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2025 – 2026 Budget
❖The unassigned General Fund balance is budgeted to be $4,796,698 at the end of the year; which is 
15% of the budget.
❖Certified staff salaries in the months of July and August are recorded in the prior school year

❖Purchased services for Health and Safety services (1000%), special ed (90%) and career technical ed (25%) 
were paid in July

❖The Capital budget is budgeted to deficit spend by $485,459 due to the purchase of the new Math 
curriculum and the renovation of the Special Ed area at Delano Intermediate School

❖Food Service is decreasing their fund balance by $400,000 – purchasing new equipment for the 
Elementary School and High School kitchens.  This fund balance needs to decrease by at least 
$300,000 to get the fund balance under the cap that is allowed by MN Dept of Education and USDA

❖In late October or early November, a budget revision will be done for all funds.  At that time, the 
prior year audit will be completed, fall enrollment will be finalized and new staff information will be 
updated.




